
Executive Summary

The E-GOV Blueprint is the State of California's effort to facilitate the introduction and implementation of a single multi-channel access point for the citizens and business of the State of California.

The State has pledged to improve access to services, provide more customer focus and satisfaction, improve efficiency and effectiveness and build human resource capacity. California must accomplish these goals while responding to rapidly changing internal and external business influences. Issues affecting California today include:

· Public pressure, IT funding restrictions and business cost increases require California to do "more with less." To accomplish this, the State must redesign many of its administrative and business processes to improve efficiency and effectiveness 

· California’s population continues to grow and diversify. To meet the needs of the State’s citizens, the State must focus on identifying customer needs and developing new service delivery mechanisms through partnerships and other resources 

· Customers at all levels want direct access to government information and services. To provide services to these customers, California must enable access and service to anyone, anywhere, anytime 

· Private companies and public agencies increasingly focus on outcomes and accountability rather than process. To remain competitive, California must attract, develop and retain a diverse and skilled workforce to provide quality products and services 

· Technology innovations drive and contribute to current business trends toward alternative work sites and telecommuting. To manage a mobile and distributed workforce, California must develop capabilities to connect, support and manage these workers 

· California’s economy continues to depend on small business growth. To help these employers remain in business, the State must reach out through innovative means to communicate, educate and provide electronic access services to these employer "partners".

Historically, California successfully implemented its vision through effective use of information technology. Systems automated manual processes and stored data. Business processes changed infrequently and lengthy development cycles were acceptable. During the last several years, the rate of business change increased dramatically and the existing systems environment could not keep pace. 

These problems are a result of the existing information technology environment. The current environment consists of independent, ad hoc technology solutions that address specific program problems. This leads to a situation where IT is reactive and tactical. The proposed Architecture is derived from business-driven requirements. It is proactive and strategic. 

